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Avery is three years old as of June 12, 2010. We have been very blessed 
to have discovered the CMF protocol. Avery started on the protocol a year 
ago this past spring. Avery flourishes with each task she is asked to do. 
Her speech is also blooming every day. She is capable of staying focused 
without redirection. All of her therapists and teachers have been astounded 
by the positive changes in Avery. The protocol and all of the people in her 
life have opened Avery’s world. 
 
Our family has realized all new hopes and aspirations for Avery. We pray 
the researchers will continue to move forward discovering new treatments 
for our children. 
 
Bless you all, 
 
The Gradys 
 


